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DATES 

Term Dates 2022/2023  

May 

Mon 1st  Bank Holiday 

Tue 2nd Holly; share my work 

Wed 3rd Jasmine; share my work 

Thur 4th Bramble; share my work 

  Reception/Y4 Class Photos 

Fri 5th   Coronation Parade 

Mon 8th  Bank Holiday 

Tue 9th Pine; share my work 

Wed 10th Poppy; share my work 

Sat 20th  Colour Run 

June 

26th – 30th  Sports Days  

July 

Sat 1st  Summer Fair 12-4pm 

September 

Mon 4th  Inset Day 

Tue 5th  Back to School 
 

School Lunch Menus 

Please order lunches for w/c 

Tuesday 9th May by midnight on Monday 1 May.  

Lunches can be ordered on ParentPay up until the 

end of the Summer Term. 
 

Bank Holiday Weekend 

We hope you enjoy the long weekend 

and we look forward to seeing you on 

Tuesday 2nd May. 
 

Class Photos 

Just a reminder that 

Reception (Sunshine and 

Rainbow) and Year 4 (Holly 

and Bramble) will have 

their class photos taken 

next Thursday 4th May. 
 

 

 

School Library

 
The school library will be open to families to use 

between 3:15 and 4pm on Mondays and 

Wednesdays, starting next Wednesday. 

Parents who would like to visit the library with 

their child should collect their child from class as 

usual and then make their way to the library 

through the classroom.  Mr Reid or Mrs Seager will 

be on hand to help with any queries. 
 

Coronation Parade 

Friday 5th May at 2.30pm 

 
Please make sure you have read the letter about 

the exciting plans we have to mark the upcoming 

coronation of King Charles III.  All parents and 

carers are invited to join; weather permitting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Full details are in the letter sent home 

via Parentpay. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crown making 

at home 

50p for teatime treats 

 Wear something 

blue 

Trinity School 
Open to families 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

Monday & 

Wednesday 
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Share my Work 

We had a very positive start 

this week with lots of families 

supporting the sessions to see 

the learning in school and the 

progress the children have 

made so thank you very much for your support. 

The sessions are continuing next week and will be 

held in the hall from 8:50 – 9:15 on the following 

days: 

 Tuesday 2nd May  Holly 

 Wednesday 3rd May Jasmine 

 Thursday 4th May  Bramble 

 Tuesday 9th May  Pine 

 Wednesday 10th May Poppy 

If the date and time for your child is not 

convenient for either parent, a grandparent or 

other close relative is welcome to come in your 

place. 
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 3 (Pine and 

Gorse) parents that payment for Term 5 

(April-May) is now due and available to pay for through 

ParentPay.  Term 6 are now also available to pay on 

ParentPay should you wish to pay in advance or you may 

still pay term by term.  Any problems or questions, 

please contact the office.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day Dates

 
Weather permitting, we will be running sports day 

in the last week of June. We are planning to follow 

the pattern from last year, whereby the children 

come together in their year groups one afternoon 

each to take part in a variety of races. Mr Sing will 

be the ‘master of ceremonies’ again, and parents 

and carers are invited to come along and cheer 

their children on. The planned dates are as follows: 

 Holly and Bramble 

Monday 26th June - 1.45-3pm 

 Pine and Gorse 

Tuesday 27th June - 1.45-3pm 

 Sunshine and Rainbow 

Wednesday 28th June - 2pm- 3pm 

 Poppy and Jasmine 

Thursday 29th June – 2pm – 3pm 

 Oak and Maple 

Friday 30th June - 1.45-3pm 
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